
3rd Period Teacher________________________________ 

Booker T. Washington High School 

School-Parent Compact Cover Letter 

2018-2019 School Year 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 Booker T. Washington High School, students participating in the Title I, Part A program, and 

their families, agree that this compact outlines how the parents, the entire school staff, and the 

students will share the responsibility for improved student academic achievement as well as 

describes how the school and parents will build and develop a partnership that will help 

children achieve the Georgia Department of Education high standards. 

 

Please sign and date below to acknowledge that you have received, read, and agree to this 

School-Parent Compact.  Once signed, return this cover sheet form to your child’s Advisory 

teacher and keep the School Parent Compact as a reminder of your commitment.  The School-

Parent Compact will be discussed with you throughout the year at different school-family 

events as we work together to help your child succeed in school.  

 

If you have any questions regarding the School-Parent Compact, please contact: 

Katherine M. King-Taylor at 404-802-4657 or kmking-taylor@atlanta.k12.ga.us. 

 

We look forward to our School-Parent partnership! 

 

 

School Representative Signature: __________________________________________________ 

Date: _________________________________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature: _______________________________________________________ 

Date: _________________________________________________________________________ 

Student Signature: ______________________________________________________________ 

Date: _________________________________________________________________________ 
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